
 

SPONSORSHIP OPTIONS 

Main Sponsorship (8,500 €) (1 Company) 

 A 5-minute promotional video of the company will be shown during the opening. 

 A company representative will deliver a 5-minute speech at the opening. 

 A promotional table will be placed in the foyer. The company may display a Spider Stand 
(maximum size: 3m x 3m) next to the promotional desk provided by PAGEV. 

 Complimentary invitations for 20 attendees to the RePlast Eurasia Fair. 

 The company’s roll-up banner will be placed in a prominent location in the foyer. 

 The company’s Turkish/English information and logo will be included in the conference booklet. 

 The company logo and "Main Sponsor" designation will be featured on the main stage, 
conference website, invitation cards, booklet, questionnaire, program, and all promotional 
materials. 

 A thank-you note will be shared on PAGEV’s social media accounts (Facebook, Twitter, 
Instagram, LinkedIn) before and after the conference. 

 The company’s name will be included as a sponsor in press releases. 

Platinum Sponsorship (€4,250) (Up to 2 Companies) 

 A 3-minute promotional video of the company will be shown. 

 A company representative will deliver a 3-minute speech. 

 A promotional table will be placed in the foyer. The company may display a Spider Stand 
(maximum size: 3m x 3m) next to the promotional desk provided by PAGEV. 

 Complimentary invitations for 16 attendees to the RePlast Eurasia Fair. 

 The company’s roll-up banner will be placed in a prominent location in the foyer. 

 The company’s Turkish/English information and logo will be included in the conference booklet. 

 The company logo and "Platinum Sponsor" designation will be featured on the main stage, 
conference website, invitation cards, booklet, questionnaire, program, and all promotional 
materials. 

 Two thank-you posts will be shared on PAGEV’s social media accounts before and after the 
conference. 

 The company’s name will be included as a sponsor in press releases. 

Coffee Break Sponsorship (€2,000) (1 Company) 

 The company’s flags and brochures will be displayed on cocktail tables in the foyer. 

 The company may place promotional brochures on a pedestal stand in the foyer. 

 The company’s roll-up banner will be placed in a prominent location in the foyer. 

 Complimentary invitations for 12 attendees to the RePlast Eurasia Fair. 

 The company’s Turkish/English information and logo will be included in the conference booklet. 



 The company logo and "Coffee Break Sponsor" designation will be featured on the main stage, 
conference website, invitation cards, booklet, questionnaire, program, and all promotional 
materials. 

 Two thank-you posts will be shared on PAGEV’s social media accounts before and after the 
conference. 

 The company’s name will be included as a sponsor in press releases. 

Name Badge Sponsorship (€1,700) (1 Company) 

 The company’s logo will be printed on name badges and lanyards distributed to all attendees at 
registration. 

 Complimentary invitations for 10 attendees to the RePlast Eurasia Fair. 

 The company’s roll-up banner will be placed in a prominent location in the foyer. 

 The company’s Turkish/English information and logo will be included in the conference booklet. 

 The company logo and "Name Badge Sponsor" designation will be featured on the main stage, 
conference website, invitation cards, booklet, questionnaire, program, and all promotional 
materials. 

 Two thank-you posts will be shared on PAGEV’s social media accounts before and after the 
conference. 

 The company’s name will be included as a sponsor in press releases. 

Gold Sponsorship (€1,250) (Up to 8 Companies) 

 The company’s brochures and promotional materials will be displayed on a brochure stand in 
the conference foyer. 

 Complimentary invitations for 8 attendees to the RePlast Eurasia Fair. 

 The company’s roll-up banner will be placed in a prominent location in the foyer. 

 The company’s Turkish/English information and logo will be included in the conference booklet. 

 The company logo and "Gold Sponsor" designation will be featured on the main stage, 
conference website, invitation cards, booklet, questionnaire, program, and all promotional 
materials. 

 Two thank-you posts will be shared on PAGEV’s social media accounts before and after the 
conference. 

 The company’s name will be included as a sponsor in press releases. 

Silver Sponsorship (€950) (No Limit) 

 The company’s roll-up banner will be placed in a prominent location in the foyer. 

 Complimentary invitations for 6 attendees to the RePlast Eurasia Fair. 

 The company’s Turkish/English information and logo will be included in the conference booklet. 

 The company logo and "Silver Sponsor" designation will be featured on the main stage, 
conference website, invitation cards, booklet, questionnaire, program, and all promotional 
materials. 

 Two thank-you posts will be shared on PAGEV’s social media accounts before and after the 
conference. 

 The company’s name will be included as a sponsor in press releases. 

Bronze Sponsorship (€550) (No Limit) 

 The company’s roll-up banner will be placed in a prominent location in the foyer. 

 Complimentary invitations for 4 attendees to the RePlast Eurasia Fair. 

 The company’s Turkish/English information and logo will be included in the conference booklet. 

 The company logo and "Bronze Sponsor" designation will be featured on the main stage, 
conference website, invitation cards, booklet, questionnaire, program, and all promotional 
materials. 



 Two thank-you posts will be shared on PAGEV’s social media accounts before and after the 
conference. 

 The company’s name will be included as a sponsor in press releases. 

 


